ORGANISATION FOR ECONOMIC CO-OPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT

Herwig SCHLÖGL Secrétaire général adjoint Deputy Secretary-General

HS/2004.3

19 January 2004

Ms. Annick de Marffy
Director of the Division of Ocean Affairs
Office of Legal Affairs
United Nations Secretariat,
New York
USA

E-mail: marffy@un.org

Dear Ms. De Marffy,

I refer to the request sent by Mr Hans Corell, Under-Secretary-General for legal Affairs, to Mr Donald Johnson, Secretary-General of the Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD) for comments on the forthcoming report on oceans and the law of the sea.



The MTC has also considered a draft report on measures that could be considered by shipping registers and

